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SUMMARY OF PROJECT

Specification for
Open Ended
LED Street and Area Lighting - 2017-B

To: Council Members %
From: Dexter L. Gordon, Supervising Engineer (@/[;

This specification is an open ended contract for furnishing and delivery of LED street light
and flood light fixtures. The quantities of luminaires and accessories will be ordered on an
as needed basis.

It also will expand the number of street lights offered. In addition, it will add LED flood
lights.

The contract issued from this specification, is to replace the current LED street light
contract #15-0109 (Resolution #2015-418), which ends on October 13, 2017.

We will continue to expand and refine our options for area and street lighting as they
become economically feasible.

We will continue to move the City and Utility in the direction of more energy efficient
lighting. In addition, this lighting will reduce the Ultility’s environmental “footprint” by the
reduction of HID lighting fixtures we install.
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